
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

The Thursday, June 6, 2019 (12:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.) regularly 
scheduled Technical Advisory Committee meeting of the  
Los Angeles – San Diego – San Luis Obispo (LOSSAN)  
Rail Corridor Agency in Conference Room 103 at the  
Orange County Transportation Authority offices in Orange, 
California, has been cancelled. 
 
A Special LOSSAN Technical Advisory Committee meeting will 
be held on: 
 

Monday, June 10, 2019  
11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.  
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority 
Silver Lake Conference Room, 18th Floor 
One Gateway Plaza 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 
For more information, please contact Kameron Altar, LOSSAN 
Executive Administrative Assistant, at (714) 560-5745 
 


